Summer, 2007
To Whom It May Concern:

I would like to take this opportumty to hlghly
recommend Precision Pamtmg Chad Ebbers and his
crew were very professional in their work and did a
great job of painting our home. Chad went out of his
way to be certain that our home would be finished by
Memorial Day so that we could have a Graduation
party outside. Many people at the party commented
on how nice our home looked and we were glad to
say that Precision Painting was the reason. We will
not hesitate to call Chad again for other painting jobs
'Eihat may come up at our home. Thanks for a job well
one!

Tauwla Low

Paul and Lori Schaap
503 West Dunbar Street
Mahomet, IL 61853




